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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com; RDyson@ Sprintmail.com
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

This note is in regard to the proposed change to Retail Forex - RIN 3038-AC61. I have been
trading on the Forex market for over a year and DO NOT support changing the leverage.
Please do not change it from what it is today.

Thank you,
Ron Dyson


